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HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE TRUST

PRESS STATEMENT TO UTV

The Trust deeply regret the death of Lucy Crawford and would wish again to express
their heartfelt apologies to her family.

We would wish to assure the people of our local community that the systems which

contributed to Lucy’s death in April 2000 have been changed and improved.

In view of the ohgoing examination by the General Medical Council and the ongoing
detailed review of the Trust’s handling of Lucy’é;" death, we feel it would be

inappropriate for the Trust to comment further at this time.

... ENDS

Further enquiries should be directed to:

Janet Hall

Communications/Public Affairs Manager
Trust Headquarters

Strathdene House

Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
OMAGH

Co Tyrone BT79 ONS

Tel:

Fax:

Pager: ut-of-hours contact)
E-mail: jhall

Internet: www.sperrin-lakeland.org
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